
MINUTES OF ARBELA TOWNSHIP BUDGET HEARING 
 

FEBRUARY 15, 2011 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Joe White at 7:35 p.m.  The purpose of 
the hearing was to work on the budget 
 
ROLL CALL: Present – Mary Warren, Jody Hunt, William Jacobi, Kenneth Panek, 
         Joe White, Deputy Oliver and 13 residents. 
  Absent – None 
 
The clerk had prepared a mini financial statement showing what has been received and 
spent as of February 15, 2011. 
 
Mary asked the board to look at their budget centers to see how much they would need 
and get back with her by the end of February. 
 
MOTION:  By Kenneth Panek to adjourn at 8:00 p.m. 
SECONDED:  By Jody Hunt, all ayes, motion carried. 
 
Mary C. Warren,  
Township Clerk 


